
 

Office of the Commissioner 

Environmental Services Department 

MEMORANDUM  

To: Regional Chair Emmerson and Members of Regional Council  

From: Erin Mahoney, M. Eng. 

Commissioner of Environmental Services 

Date:   June 4, 2021 

Re: East Gormley Water and Wastewater Servicing Request Report 

 

East Gormley Servicing Report deferred with subsequent productive discussions 
between Region and Town staff  

At the February 11, 2021 Committee of the Whole meeting, Mayor Lovatt requested deferral of 

the East Gormley Water and Wastewater Servicing Request Report, pending further discussion 

between Regional staff and the Town of Whitchurch-Stouffville.  

On March 16th, Regional staff met with staff from the Town of Whitchurch-Stouffville as well as 

from the City of Richmond Hill to discuss servicing of the Gormley lands to address Council 

resolutions made by the Town of Whitchurch-Stouffville and the City of Richmond Hill. 

Subsequently, Chairman Emmerson met with Mayor Lovatt and they agreed with continuing to 

work together as outlined in the recommendations detailed in the East Gormley Water and 

Wastewater Servicing Request Report now proceeding to Council. 

 

 

 

Erin Mahoney, M. Eng. 

Commissioner of Environmental Services  

 

 
 

Bruce Macgregor 

Chief Administrative Officer 
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